
All information in these materials is based on latest evidence and 

trusted clinical guidance. HOWEVER, they were produced before the 

current global COVID-19 pandemic. We would therefore like to remind 

you to continue to adhere to guidance from the government and 

healthcare authorities around maintaining social distancing, avoiding 

groups and staying at home when using or recommending these materials.  

All up to date guidance in the UK can be found here: 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus. 
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